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February 12, 2018 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
"When you give alms, do not let your left hand know what your right hand is doing, so 
that your alms giving may be secret. And your Father who sees in secret will repay you." 
(Matthew 6:1-6) 
 
This week we begin the Church Season of Lent on Ash Wednesday. Let us take some 
time to reflect and plan how we can give in prayer, service and sacrifice for God and 
neighbor to remember and celebrate fully God's love in the life, death and resurrection 
of Jesus.  
 
Have mercy on me, O God, in your goodness. (Psalm 51) 
Ms. Danielle Gonzalez 
 
A Look at the Week: 
Monday, February 12th - Clubs start 
 
Tuesday, February 13th – OPEN HOUSE for families interested in St. Francis of Assisi 
Catholic Academy 
 
Wednesday, February 14th   
- Ash Wednesday and Valentine’s Day 
- 8:30 AM Mass for Ash Wednesday. All are welcome! 
 
Friday, February 16th - 9:30 AM UPK Family Engagement 
 

Next Week: 
Mid-Winter Break, NO School! 
 
Week of February 26th: 
Monday, February 26th - School resumes 
 
Friday, March 2nd  
- No school for Grades K through 8. EPAC Teacher PD day 
- UPK has a regular day of school, but NO After School 
 
 

 


